BOARD OF ELECTIONS

HOUSTON COUNTY GOVERNMENT BUILDING
2030 KINGS CHAPEL ROAD
POST OFFICE BOX 945
PERRY, GA 31069

478-987-1973 FAX 478-088-0699

MEETING MINUTES
Tuesday, February 4, 2025

The February 4, 2025 meeting of the Houston County Board of Elections was called to order at 5:31
p.m. by Chairman, Andrew Bennett.

Members of the Board Present: Andrew Bennett, Chairman
Pamela Morgan, Member
Sherman Falana, Member
Henry Childs, Vice Chairman

Member(s) of the Board Absent:
Member(s) of the Staff Present: Debra Presswood Registration/Election Supervisor

Visitor(s). Susan Lemme; Dan Perdue, Chairman County Commissioner; Gail Robinson, County
Commissioner

Chairman Andrew Bennett called for the approval of the February 4, 2025 agenda. A motion was made
by Pamela Morgan, Member, and seconded by Sherman Falana, Member, to approve the February 4,
2025 agenda. The motion carried.

Chairman Andrew Bennett called for the approval of the January 7, 2025 meeting minutes. A motion
was made by Henry Childs, Vice Chairman, and seconded by Sherman Falana, Member, to approve
the January 7, 2025 meeting minutes. The motion carried.

REGISTRATION/ELECTION SUPERVISOR REPORT:

Public Service Commissioner (PSC), Special Primary Election, and the City of Centerville Special
Election to fill the unexpired term of Mayor Harley, will be held June 17, 2025. The City of Centerville
has advertised their Call for the Special Election.

. Board Members were given the following reports:
o February 4, 2025 Agenda
e January 7, 2025 Meeting Minutes
¢ Registration Numbers as of February 3, 2025
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February 4, 2025, Meeting Minutes
Old Business:

The City of Warner Robins Intergovernmental Agreement is scheduled for signatures. The City of
Centerville and City of Perry Intergovernmental Agreements are complete.

New Business:

Houston County is allotted three staff members to attend State Election Training on April 28, 2025 —
Aprit 30, 2025. The State will provide the basics of election administration, voting equipment, and
Georgia Voter Registration Information System tfraining. This is an opportunity to receive the one-on-
one training requested from Election Officials. The training will be held in Paulding County.

The next board meeting will be March 4, 2025 at 5:30 p.m.

There being no further business, motion fo adjourn by Sherman Falana,
Childs, Vice-Chairman The meeting was adjourned at §:

/-
Andrew Bennett,

March 4, 2025

mber, seconded by Henry

resswood, Secretary

This meeting was conducted in accordance with the Georgia Meeting Provisions of Title 50, Chapter
14 of Georgia Code.
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